

This past Sunday we were visited by Travis Hurley from Ozark Christian College. Our church has supported the college for approximately 12 years. The college was established in 1942 making it 75 years old. While they celebrate that great milestone, they also want to look to the future for the next 75 years. There is still great need for kingdom leaders who will dedicate their lives to share gospel with the world.

Today Ozark Christian College is one of the largest undergraduate Bible colleges in the country. Ozark offers 10 degrees with 22 possible majors. Over 90% of the graduates represent some kind of ministry serving in all 50 states and over 100 nations.

Ozark now wants to plan for the next 75 years by expanding the Chapel and the Idleman Ministry Center. The college also wants students to graduate with little debt as possible and is planning an endowed scholarship fund.

Ozark is debt free, however, they will need help from alumni or anyone for their expansion. Your partnership in this campaign will provide the resources needed to keep sending workers into the harvest field. The college also is providing an investment opportunity. If you are interested in helping support or invest, please give Travis Hurley a call at 417-626-1217.

Pastor Curt and Dreama both graduated from Ozark Christian College and can help us at CCC learn more about the college. We need more workers on the mission field.

Bill H. Gepford

Attendance & Offering Report

DATE	ATTENDANCE	OFFERING
FEB. 7	695	\$17,793.00
FEB. 14	707	\$41,127.96
FEB. 21	796	\$15,327.00
FEB 28	713	\$19,738.00

CURRENT RESIDENT or

111 East Hilo Street Isles of Capri Naples, FL 34113 (239) 642-6233

Preaching the Gospel of Jesus from the Isles of Capri

Capri Christian Church

ONLINE AT VISIT US

March 2016 Capri Christian Church



THE EGG CHRONIGUES

Volume 39, Issue 17 March, 2016



Psalm 91:2

CCC Purpose Statement Love God Love Others

Worship Service Schedule

Serve Others

CONTEMPORARY

SAT. 5:00 PM SUN. 8:30 AM 10:00 AM

BLENDED SUN. 11:15 AM

Sunday School for all ages also offered during the 10:00 AM Worship Hour

FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK

Dear Church Family,

I want to encourage you to attend all of the special events at *CCC* in March. The All-Island BBQ, March 5th at 4pm, The Ladies Fashion Show, March 12th, The *CCC* Choir Concert and Communion Service, March 24th at 6pm and Easter on Capri, March 27th at 10:30am.

Our Church has been buzzing with excitement all season. God is doing great things in the body of Christ. Feb 21st we set another attendance record of 796 for the weekend services. Please continue to pray, service and be faithful to Jesus.

Love, Pastor Curt

INSIDE THIS ISSUE:

Pastor's Pen

Missions

Youth Ministry 2

Women's Ministry3

Birthdays, 3
Anniversaries
& Announcements

Attendance & 4
Offering Report

COMING UP ...SAVE THE DATE

SATURDAY, MARCH 5TH, ALL-ISLAND BBQ, 4:00pm-5:30pm Come enjoy free bbq chicken, sides, and lots of pies!

SATURDAY, MARCH 12TH, LADIES FASHION SHOW, 11:00am-2:00pm in the Fellowship Hall at Capri Christian Church.

SUNDAY, MARCH 20TH, ALL CHURCH DINNER

THURSDAY, MARCH 24th, 6:00pm, CCC Choir Concert and Communion Service

SUNDAY, March 27th, Easter on Capri, 10:30am

YOUTH AND FAMILY MINISTRY

Thank you so much for your love and support shown for Pastor Appreciation month! I can speak for all three of us to say it is such a joy to be a part of such a great family of believers. You all are such a blessing to Curt, Steve and me, as well as our families and it is a privilege to serve Christ alongside of you!

March is a very exciting month this year, mostly because we get to celebrate the day that Jesus won the victory for us and redeemed us from what we could not have done ourselves! This year we will be offering our second annual "Easter Egg Hunt" on Easter Morning March 27th. This Easter Egg Hunt will be for Nursery-5th grade students and will be offered directly after our Sunday Morning Easter Service. Throughout the month in our Pre-k ministry we will be talking about "Following Jesus" and helping our little ones understand that they can follow Jesus. In the K-5th grade ministry we are going to be talking about "hope". We are excited to show kids through the Easter story that something good can come from something bad.

The Student Ministry is having a ball this season! Our trip up to Johnson University Florida for our football and worship conference went very well. Our kids learned a lot about overcoming their mistakes and counting on Jesus to hold them together in times of turbulence. Last year in the football tournament our team went 0-4 and lost every game by a wide stretch, this year they went 4-1 and only lost the last game after playing the first four back to back! It really was a lot of fun! This upcoming month we will be covering two different series in youth group from 4-6pm. One will be covering the importance of the words kids are using and the other will cover the Easter story! If your kid isn't at youth group we would encourage you to make that happen. They have an opportunity to learn from some volunteers in our church that have a lot of wisdom, in small group settings. We will also be having a "Nothing Night" where kids are responsible for planning what we do! These events actually turn into a lot of fun stuff, don't let your kid miss it March 19th from 6pm-1am!

As always please let us know there is something we can be doing or praying about for your family! We love the opportunity we get to work with each of you!

~ Tim

The CCC Memorial Scholarship committee is very thankful for all of the workers, headed by Ruth Fabiano who worked tirelessly for 3 days preparing for the CCC garage sale. The fellowship that occurs when we are working as a team in the name of Jesus is priceless. Thank you to all those who contributed the items to sell. Our men who are part of the "hot dog brigade" have gained a reputation, with people telling us that they come for the hot dogs, and shop only because they are at the church.

Heartfelt gratitude from the CCC Memorial Scholarship Committee

Notes & Announcements



Music Notes



I am so very proud of our Celebration Choir. The singers have been working very hard each week at our practices as we prepare to sing once a month during our services and also getting ready for our Easter presentation of music called "Still the King". The choir will be singing a special at our Saturday worship gathering on March 19th at 5pm

The choirs Easter Concert will be on Thursday, March 24th at 6pm. We are combining our concert with the Maundy Thursday Communion Service we have each year before Easter. This will be something a little different this year that we are so excited to be able to offer here at Capri. A night of inspirational worship led by the choir followed with a very moving video that will prepare us for the communion. The service will last around 45 minutes. Make plans to join us that night and bring your family and friends.

Easter Sunday is March 27th. Something new this year at Easter that is exciting to us will be our featured musical guests – *Zack Shelton & 64 to Grayson*. We have had them in the last three years in November for our Family Fall Festival. You will really enjoy their talent and heart for the Lord. Let's get busy now inviting our friends and neighbors to Easter Sunday on March 27th.

~Steven Dawes

The CCC Memorial Scholarship
Committee has established an ending
date of 4/30/2016 for any scholarship
applications to be given to Pastor Tim



April Birthday's

- Marietta Cox
- 5 Sue Carter
- 6 Kathy Dials
- 11 Rosalyn Phelps13 April Adams
- 14 Joyce Curry
- 23 Neva Nolan
- 24 Jerry Kratz
- 26 Rich Downs



April Anniversaries

- 2 Thomas & Sonia Angelo
- 6 Chet & Char Hartman
- 7 James & Linda Duck 8 Fried & Gayle Martin
- 10 Carl & Debbie Haeussler
- 11 Eugene & Pamela Ranck
- 18 Walter & Shirley Krukowski
- 24 Dale & Sharon Moore
- 29 Jerry & Dawn Lenhoff30 John & Stephanie Sutton
- EASTER ON CAPRI SUNDAY

MARCH 27[™] 10:30 AM

All Are Welcome come just as you are.

Zach Shelton and 64 to Grayson Live!

Easter Egg Hunt